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New 5-year contract includes maintenance on training devices for 6 platforms

ST. LOUIS, Dec. 4, 2012 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] will maintain U.S. Navy aircrew training devices for six aircraft types
under a new $56 million contract, setting the stage for the company's expansion into trainer maintenance for
militaries worldwide.

The five-year contract, which began Dec. 1, involves P-3C, EP-3, P-8A, EA-6B, EA-18G and SH-60B training
devices. They are located at Naval Air Station (NAS) Jacksonville, Fla.; Marine Corps Air Station Kaneohe Bay,
Hawaii; NAS Whidbey Island, Wash., and Kadena Air Base, Japan.

"This addition to our portfolio is strategically important as we bolster our maritime patrol trainer maintenance
business, especially internationally," said Mark McGraw, Boeing vice president for Training Systems and
Government Services.

Under a separate Navy contract, Boeing will deliver training systems for its P-8A aircraft to NAS Jacksonville next
year. Other sites will follow as that program moves into full-rate production. Boeing will provide trainers and all
support functions for U.S. Navy P-8A aircrew training.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world's
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $32 billion business with 61,000 employees worldwide. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingDefense.
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